
Grand Junction, Colorado 

September 21, 1922 
 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, met in regular 
adjourned session at 7:30 P.M. with President Hirons presiding. 
The Councilmen present were Hirons, Miller, Dowrey, and Murr. 
Councilmen Marshall, Meders and Hampson were absent. City Manager 
Garrett, City Attorney Jordan, City Engineer Thompson and City 
Clerk Peck were present. 
 
 
The Council met on call of the President to consider letting the 
contract for the Paving South Seventh Street, Paving District No. 
6. As no word had been received from the bonding house as to the 

legality of the bonds for said district no action was taken. 
 
 
It was moved by Councilman Murr, seconded by Councilman Miller 
that the Council adjourn to the call of the President. Motion 
carried. 
 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
 
 
City Clerk 
 
 

 


